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Dear Amerischools Families,

February was an incredible month filled with learning, growth, and collaboration! We
were thrilled to see so many of you at Parent-Teacher Conferences. Your involvement
is vital in helping us nurture and support your child's education. Together, we can
continue to inspire success and growth.

In the words of Dr. Seuss, "You're off to great places! Today is your day! Your
mountain is waiting, so get on your way!"

As we move into March, we are gearing up for Arizona’s science test (AZSCI), which is
administered to 5th and 8th-grade students. In addition to AZSCI, our focus remains
on preparing all students for upcoming state assessments and the end of the school
year.

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for choosing Amerischools Academy. We
are honored to be a part of your child’s educational journey and appreciate your trust
in our school community. If you have already enrolled your student for the upcoming
school year, thank you! Your early commitment helps us plan for another successful
year.

For those who have not yet re-enrolled, please do not wait! Open enrollment is
happening now, and spots are filling up quickly. To guarantee a spot for your
child, be sure to complete their enrollment as soon as possible.

Additionally, we ask for your continued support in ensuring your child arrives at
school on time and attends every day. Consistent attendance makes a world of
difference in their academic progress and confidence.

Thank you for your partnership and dedication to your child's success. Let’s make
March another amazing month!

Beatriz Prieto,
Principal

AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

A letter from our Principal



AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

OPEN-ENROLLMENT - 📣 Invite Others to Join Our School Family!
Do you love our school? Help us grow by inviting friends and family to
enroll! Open enrollment is now available for NEW students.
💻 Special Offer: Every new student will receive a FREE laptop!
📅 Laptops will be distributed after the first 10 days of attendance. (While
supplies last—contact us for details.)
For more information, reach out to the front office or you can email
pmartinez@amerischools.org.

PRESCHOOL OR KINDERGARTEN
Are you interested in sending your child to Preschool or Kindergarten with
us next year? Call us so we can give you all the details you need.
For questions or assistance, contact us at pmartinez@amerischools.org.

Open Enrollment 2025/ 2026 school year



March 2nd – Pima Pet Parade
We will have a booth this year with blue bandanas for your furry friends!
Visit us and enjoy the fun parade filled with pets in costumes!

March 3rd – Read Across America Day
Guest readers will visit our classrooms to share stories and inspire our
students. It's a wonderful day to celebrate the joy of reading!

March 7th – Middle School Neon Dance (6-8 PM)
Get ready to glow! Wear your brightest neon outfits and dance the night
away with friends at this fun, energy-filled event!

March 8th – Preschool & Kindergarten Open House (10 AM)
Invite friends and family to tour our program! Meet our amazing teacher
and aide and see what makes our school so special.

March 10-14th – Spring Break
Spring break is here! Need daycare? We will be open, but spots are limited.
Sign up by March 5th to secure a place.
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Reminders



March 15th & 16th – Festival of Books
Join us at the Festival of Books! Stop by our booth for fun activities and a
chance to meet other book lovers.

March 17th– Go Green for St. Patrick’s Day
Wear your greenest outfit and join the fun as we celebrate this festive day!
Don't forget to check for lucky surprises.

March 21st – Field Day
It’s time for Field Day fun! PreK-2nd grade will enjoy events at school, while
3rd-8th grade will head to Himmel Park for an exciting day of games and
activities.

March 24th- Spring Picture Day
It’s time for Spring pictures, we will be having class pictures, promotion
pictures for Kinder and 8th grade along with student retakes. Students are
allowed to have free dress down. 

March 31st – National Crayon Day
Get creative with color! Dress in your favorite shade and help us celebrate
the art and fun of crayons!
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AmeriSchools Academy Tucson

Scholarships Now Available for Preschool Families!
Did you know AmeriSchools Academy offers one of the most affordable
preschools programs in the area? Our program is open from 7 am-6 pm.
Thanks to generous donors, we now have a scholarship program available.
Inquire with the front office if you'd like to apply for a scholarship for your
preschooler today to receive 50% off till June 30th. If you have any
questions about availability or pricing, please contact our front office at
520-620-1100.

Tax credit 
Please see flyer for details. 

Reviews
The Best gift is hearing back from our families. This holiday season give us
the gift of your glowing review. Did you enjoy our winter program? Is there
something you loved we did this Fall or Winter? Please leave us a review on
Google and Yelp!
Yelp Tucson
https://www.yelp.com/biz/amerischools-academy-tucson-tucson
Google Tucson
https://g.page/r/Ca8VwNxSXkitEBE/review

Reminders
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